

WORK STUDY SESSION MINUTES BOARD OF DIRECTORS MOUNT VERNON SCHOOL DISTRICT Wednesday, March 4, 2020

The Board of Directors of the Mount Vernon School District, Skagit County, Washington, held a Work Study Session on Wednesday, March 4, 2020, 5:00 p.m., Madison Elementary School, 907 E. Fir Street, Mount Vernon, Washington, 98273.

In attendance were Directors Otos, Ragusa, Coffey, Samora, and Cailloux. A quorum was present. Also in attendance was Superintendent Bruner and several staff members.

Topics discussed included:

- Mount Vernon High School
 - Fine Arts
 - Construction update provided by Dave Reeves, Lydig construction
 - Old Main
 - Project update provided by Brian Ho, TCF Architecture including
 - Project Development
 - Value Engineering
 - Education Specifications
 - Budget Update
 - Campus Site Work
- Capital Project bond budget update provided by Suzanne Gilbert

There was no action taken and the meeting adjourned at 5:55 p.m.

Larry Otos
Larry Otos, President

Board of Directors

Carl Bruner (Apr 18, 2020)

Carl Bruner, Superintendent
Secretary to the Board

(360) 428-6110 fax (360) 428-6172 • 124 East Lawrence Street • Mount Vernon, WA 98273-2999 www.mountvernonschools.org